
2. CANTERBURY DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD – STRATEGIC PLAN

The presentation by Jane Cartwright and Nancy Stewart was aimed at assisting the Council in
preparing a submission on the Canterbury District Health Board’s strategic plan.

The vision of the draft plan, entitled “Toward a Healthier Canterbury Directions 2006”, was:

“To promote, enhance and facilitate the health and well-being of the people of the Canterbury district.”

The Committee discussed various aspects of the strategy and requested staff from the Policy and
Leisure Units to prepare a draft submission on the strategy, for presentation to the Committee on
Monday 18 February.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


